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The Honorable Sam Nunr.
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510 -

-

Dear Senator Nunn:

I ain pleased to respond to the questions raised by your constituent
Mr. J. Richard Bass. Mr. Bass's January 2,1984 letter asked several
questions concerning the $100,000 civil ' penalty issued by the NRC on i

December 27, 1983 to the-Georgia Power Company. Enclosure 1 contains the
answers to Mr. Bass's questions. ,

The Georgia Power Company paid the proposed civil penalty and responded to ths
violations by letter dated January 25, 1984. Copies of (1) NRC's December 27, *
1983 proposed civil penalty and the January 6,1984 correction letter,
(2) Georgia Power's January 25, 1984 response, (3) the NRC's February 14, 1984
acknowledgement, and (4) a computer printout containing a brief description of
the violations identified at Hatch Units 1 and 2 during the past two years are
enclosed.

Sincerely,

7SignediT. A.Rehm

William J. Dircks
Executive Director for Operations

Enclosures:
As stated
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